April 24, 2012
Client

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear Client:

The work on your home at Address, City,State, Zip, has been completed and the final clearance results have been received.  

This is a notice of project completion, which states that the contractor has completed his work and the home has passed clearance.  Your home will be available to you on December 8, 2003.  

Complete copies of the final clearance results are attached and it is very important that you keep this report with your important papers.  This report shows where the lead was found, how it was treated, and the final clearance of work.  If you should sell your home, these results must go to the new owners.

Should you have any questions, please contact Joan Scharf at (618) 277-6790 ext. 3227 or by mail at St. Clair County I.G.D., #19 Public Square, Suite 200, Belleville, Illinois 62220.

Sincerely,

Joan Scharf

CD Housing Coordinator

Cc:
file

